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Announcement 

THE NUMERICAL SOLUTION OF DIFFERENTIAL EQUATIONS 

The University of Dundee biennial conference on numerical analysis will take 
place from the 3rd to the 6th of July, 1973. The area for discussion will be the 
Numerical Solution of Ordinary and Partial Differential Equations. 

The conference will be held in the University of Dundee with accommodation 
being available in Belmont Hall, a university residence situated on the campus. 
A list of invited speakers and arrangements for submitted papers will be available 
shortly from: 

J. Ll. Morris 

Department of Mathematics 
University of Dundee 
Dundee, Scotland 
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